
THE ANISHINABEK POLICE  

SERVICE IS ASKING FOR  

YOUR INPUT FOR AN  

ORGANIZATIONAL REVIEW 

The Police Governing Authority has engaged the services of  Performance 
Concepts Consulting and the Compliance Strategy Group to conduct a 
comprehensive organizational review of  the Anishinabek Police Service.   
As an important part of  the review, the consultants are soliciting the views 
of  community members across the sixteen First Nations policed by APS.  
Three options are available to provide input to the review. 
 
Thank you again for your assistance.  If  you have specific questions about 
the survey, please do not hesitate to contact John Prno at either 
jmprno@gmail.com or 519-505-4591. 

For the month of  February we are asking any and  

everyone to complete a survey about the APS 

You can complete the survey 3 ways: 
 
1.  On-line at https://www.apscops.org and click on Complete Survey. 

2. If  you prefer a paper copy contact John Prno at jmprno@gmail.com  

3. If  you prefer to speak to a consultant contact John Prno at 
jmprno@gmail.com to arrange a time to speak to one. 
 

We appreciate any and all assistance you may give to help the  
Anishinabek Police Service improve and grow. 
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